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Message from the Guest Editors

As you undoubtedly know, some treatments for
malignancy or other benign medical disorders can
irrevocably impair reproductive function and lead to
infertility. In addition, the great strides made in healthcare
in recent decades have resulted in a growing proportion of
young patients facing fertility problems. Before undergoing
any such treatment, patients should be counseled to
discuss their fertility preservation options. Indeed,
biological parenthood is possible in most cases as long as
the subject is referred to a specialized fertility unit in good
time. Unfortunately, at present, too many medical
professionals are still unaware of this and patients are
referred too late. In this Special Issue, we hope to raise
awareness among healthcare providers by encouraging
publications that provide detailed overviews of established
fertility preservation techniques in female patients,
consider the safety of these procedures, and address
current research advances in the field.
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Message from the Editorial Board

There has been an explosion of gene and target based
research and therapeutics in the multitude of fields that
compose clinical medicine. The Journal of Clinical
Medicine’s (JCM) staff and editorial board are dedicated to
providing cutting edge, timely, and peer-reviewed articles
covering the diverse subspecialties of clinical medicine.
The journal publishes concise, innovative, and exciting
research articles as well as clinically significant articles and
reviews that are pertinent to the myriad of disciplines
within medicine. The articles published are relevant to both
primary care physicians and specialists. The journal’s full-
texts are archived in PubMed Central and indexed in
PubMed. Please consider submitting your manuscripts for
publication to our journal and check us out on-line!
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